
HB 707 -- COMPENSATION OF COURT REPORTERS

SPONSOR: Trent

This bill specifies that, starting January 1, 2022, each court
reporter for a circuit judge will receive an annual salary based
upon his or her cumulative years of service as a court reporter
with a circuit court of this state, based upon a schedule provided
in the bill.

This bill is similar to SCS SB 908 and HCS HB 2191 (2020).


